
 
 

 

III Circular 
 

 

Dear colleagues 
 

We would like to inform you that the registration period for the II International 
Symposium on Mystics and Religious Heterodoxies has just opened. 

 
Registration   must   be   made   by   accessing    the    form    available    on    the 
website https://www.ub.edu/plurirelig/inscripcion/ within the established periods. 
Those participating in the symposium sessions can register until November 30. The 
registration deadline for the general public is December 30. You can consult the calendar 
of the symposium at: https://www.ub.edu/plurirelig/fechas-importantes/ 

 

You can also consult the programme of the symposium, which is available on the 
website: https://www.ub.edu/plurirelig/programa/ 

 

Finally, we would like to encourage you to come to Barcelona and attend the symposium 
in person. 

 

 
Kind regards 

 

 
Organizing Committee II International GREMHER Symposium 
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